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Nov. 9….Parent Conferences 
       No School 
Nov. 10...Veterans Day 
        No School 

        

The Citrus PTA - October 
Box Tops contest winners 
are Mrs. Hiller and Mrs. 
Ballew's 4th grade class 
with 804 Box Tops! Mrs. 
Bohannon's 1st grade class 

was second with 597 Box Tops and Mrs. 
Grap and Mrs. Smith's TK class was third 
with 535 Box Tops.  A total of 3479 Box Tops 
were collected! Thank you to Mrs. Lundberg, 
Mrs. Barnum, Miss Whipple, Mr. Palmer, 
Mr. Davison, Mr. Bransky, Mrs. Parker, and 
their classes for also participating. You all 
helped raise $347.90 for our PTA. Thank you 
to everyone for supporting Citrus PTA! 

 
 
 
 

As this first trimester has 
ended, remember that teacher 
conference letters have been 
sent home. Make sure to return 
them back so you have a time 
set. Each teacher has November 
9, 2017, however alternate days 
are possible. If there are any 
questions, please contact your 
student’s teacher. Thank you! 

Please check lost and 
found for your child’s 
missing clothing and items! 
Make sure to put names on 
any items, so when they 
are found we can return 

them to the owner. Thank You!  
 

 

 

 

 

Please make arrangements with your student 
PRIOR to school for things like pickups, 
person’s picking up, etc. Calling the student’s 
classroom to pass messages along is disruptive 
to the class as well as the office and will not be 
allowed unless it is a legitimate emergency.  

If you need to pick your child up during school 
hours, your student will need to be signed out at 
the attendance office prior to leaving campus. 
To do this: 

Send your child with a note that they can take to 
the attendance office. Please state your student’s 
first & last name, the reason, the time, & your 
name.Please allow as much time as possible prior 
to the appointment. Your child could be in a 
class, like P.E., which might delay contacting 
him/her and his/her being ready to leave school. 

Remember: Citrus is a 
Latex Free School. Please 
do not bring toys and 
soft rubber items from 
home. 


